
    

Kenneth Kusher graduated from Conemaugh Township Area Middle School/High School in 1991. While 

he was a student at Township, Ken actively participated in English activities and the school’s plays and 

musicals directed by his favorite teacher throughout his high school years, Mr. Andolina. Kenneth said 

that being around Mr. Andolina and working with him has inspired him very much in his own life and had 

an impact on his line of work today. 

 

After graduation, he went on to attend the University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown, where he 

earned a degree in English education. After completing college, Mr. Kusher held a few different 

jobs. He worked as a substitute teacher, extracurricular advisor, and was a member of a 

therapeutic support staff for autistic children. In 2001, he realized his true passion was teaching. 

As a result, he now teaches English at Conemaugh Township. 

 

Mr. Kusher’s fondest memories of Conemaugh Township are in the arts areas: band 

competitions, art projects, closing night of the school’s plays and musicals, and reading literature 

in his English classes. He stated that he feels blessed to have been a part of Township his entire 

life and as a result, having such rich and varied memories to draw from.  

 


